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February 19, 2018

To whom it may concern,
I am pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Goodgame Company.

Goodgame was the general contractor for our project Town and Country Ford in Pell City, AL,
which was completed in 2017. Goodgame delivered both a high quality finished product and
high quality level of service to the owner, all while beating the schedule. Brad Kelly, our project
manager, was organized and thorough, and kept the team abreast of progress and potential
issues at every step of the way. Kevin Rickles, our project superintendent, did a great job of
orchestrating the subcontractors and responding to unforeseen complications and changes in
scope. Their efforts and attitude helped us promote a team-centered approach to project
delivery, and made for a successful project and pleasant experience.

Please feel free to contact me at tmatchett@hplusha.com or 205.322.1751 with any questions,
comments, or if any additional information is needed.

Sincerely,
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